List-serve: none. Email individual boards

Subject: Giving Something Back's 2010 Annual Charity Auction - Cohort Donations

Dear Cohort Board,
Giving Something Back is proud to present our Annual Charity Auction on Thursday, April 15, 2010. Each year we raise thousands of dollars for worthy charities by auctioning off items generously donated by student groups, faculty, staff, and corporations. Typically, student donations are some of our most popular and important fundraisers. We really appreciate all that you do to support us, from providing suggestions for charities to support to donating auction items. 
Please help sustain the continued success of our Charity Auction by donating an item or event to this year's auction. Repeating your cohort’s donation from last year (or adding a new donation if your cohort has not donated in the past) would greatly assist in the success of the event this year, as auction items are a critical ingredient of the Charity Auction. Please email Sarita Gavhane directly for your cohort’s past donations. 
In order to allow sufficient time to prepare the Auction Guide and to market the event, please email Sarita Gavhane (sgavhane@chicagobooth.edu ) by Friday, March 19th to indicate if you would like to arrange a donation from your cohort to the Charity Auction. 
As you may have read in our broader email to the student body, Friends of the Orphans and Teen Living Programs have been selected as the two recipients of this year’s Charity Auction. Both organizations were nominated by Chicago Booth community members who are actively involved in the organizations. If you would like more information on the programs please see the attached document. 
Thank you so much for your support. Please let us know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Your 2009-2010 Giving Something Back Co-Chairs: Jim Delaney, Sarita Gavhane, Jeannice Kan, Dom Persechini, Ed Su, and Karen Toma


